
From: Karen Fritz
To: Council@cityofgreen.org
Subject: Luxury Aparments. Reference Beacon Article August 20
Date: Thursday, October 7, 2021 3:09:03 PM

I agree with Council Woman Babbitt, Dave France, Dave
Mix of Industrial.   This proposed area will be congested,
Not to mention Filling up roundabouts,  and schools.
check Massillon rd at 4:30.

We already have New Seasons Development on Massillon Rd.
Price range 330,000.  Briar Creek,  apartments 2,60O Mo
Twinplexs 2,000 mo. Pulte?

I will say these are lovely , they offer flexability home like feeling , not
All high rise like The Boulevard and Greenburgh.

I personally think The City has grown enough we are losing our Green space.
My thoughts.

Sincerely
Karen Fritz
Stratford Green dr
Uniontown oh
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